
Mylan announces temporary Creon shortage 
Tuesday 12 June 2018 
 
Mylan, the company that owns the licence for digestive enzyme supplement Creon, has announced 
that is experiencing a temporary supply shortage of Creon 25k and 40k. 
 
How will this affect people? 
The company expects Creon 25k to be out of stock from mid-June for a period of two weeks, with the 
next delivery scheduled to arrive at the end of the month, when normal stock levels will resume. 
 
Creon 40k is expected to be out of stock from mid-June for a period of three weeks, with the next 
delivery scheduled to arrive in the week beginning 9 July. The company says it anticipates further 
supply issues throughout the year due to logistic delays, and is working to avoid long-term shortages. 
 
There are no supply constraints of Creon Micro and Creon 10k. 
 
If you have any concerns over your access to Creon during this time, please speak to your CF clinical 
team. 


